
KINDERGARTEN
Beginners

Day

HAWK RIDGE 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Do you have a child that is entering kindergarten next school year? Hawk Ridge
will be hosting our annual Kindergarten Beginners Day on Wednesday, April 23rd

for parents and incoming kindergarten students! 

Choose EITHER to attend the a.m. or p.m. session to hear about school
information, important dates, and have your child visit our kindergarten
classrooms. Please fill out the RSVP link at: https://bit.ly/HRES2025 

Wednesday, April 23rd
8:30 - 9:30am

OR
5:30 - 6:30pm

9201 Bryant Farms Road, Charlotte NC 28277

https://bit.ly/HRES2025
https://bit.ly/HRES2025

